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Consultation Paper on Proposed Enhancements to the EXchange's Decision Making
and Governance Structure for Listing Regulation

I find that the proposal as set out in the Consultation Paper on the proposed changes to the Decision-Making and
Governance Structure for Listing Regulation of the Stock EXchange of Hong Kong Limited (the "Stock EXchange") not
agreeable as it lacks of check-and-balance and all powers will then be concentrated by the hands of the SFC. More
importantly, I think the reorganization of listing function has no real jurisdiction over market misconduct and the
proposal is riot necessary and shall be withdrawn in its entirety.

Please withheld my name and personal information from publication,
Thank You for your kind attention.
Yours faithfully,




